Townsview School

122 Lewis P Fisher Lane Woodstock, NB E7M 0G6

Telephone (506) 325-4435 Fax (506) 325-4453



Principal Vice Principal Vice Principal

Mrs. Patricia Thorne Mrs. Angela Ketch Mrs. Holly Jones

Date November 21, 2022

To Townsview Families

Re Term 1 Report Cards & Parent-Teacher Interviews

From Administration Team - Pat Thorne, Angela Ketch & Holly Jones

Dear Townsview Families:

We are wanting our families to know that Term 1 Report Cards will be coming home on December 1st. Parent-Teacher interviews will be held on December 8th from 5:00–7:30 and December 9th from 8:30–11:30. Teachers will be reaching out to you to book you an appointment. If you have not heard from your child's teacher, please reach out to them or you can contact the school.

As per usual, teachers have been sending home various types of assessments, so you can get a sense of your child's current Achievement of Learning, and the next steps before the Term 1 report card goes home on December 1, 2022. Their mark may not be what is typical for your child. These marks are based on Provincial Year-End Standards. It is important that both students and parents be patient with their child's learning and celebrate the progress their child is making. We will continue to focus on supporting students socially, emotionally, and academically to fill any gaps that may have resulted from the challenges of the pandemic years.

The K-8 report card illustrates:

- > Uses 1-4 achievement scale based on end of year learning goals
 - 4 Excelling
 - 3 Meeting (Appropriate Achievement)
 - 2 Approaching
 - 1 Working Below
- > NA means insufficient evidence of learning at this time
- A blank box means the area and/or strand has not been taught yet
- ➤ Learning Habits Scale (Consistently, Usually, Sometimes or Rarely)
 - Independence
 - Initiative
 - Interactions
 - Organization
 - Responsibility

We see parents as critical partners in the success of our students, and we are grateful for your ongoing and continued support. If you have any questions, we ask that you contact your child's teacher.

Also, to let you know that on parent teacher interview days we will be having our lost & found items out on display in the cafeteria, we encourage you to come in and take a look and you might be surprised by what you may find. In addition, we encourage our families to drop into to the library and visit our Scholastic Book Fair during the parent teacher interviews. The book fair will close on Thursday, December 8th @ 7pm.

Thank you.